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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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March 4, 2014
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304-357-0216, 

MARCH 1ST 2ND HALF DISCOUNT EXTENDED UNTIL TODAY, MARCH 4, 2014 DUE TO WEATHER
Charleston, W. Va.] Due to the closing of the County Courthouse yesterday, the second-half discount, which normally expires on March 1st is extended until the close of business today, March 4, 2014.
The Sheriff’s Tax Office will also accept post-marked mail dated March 4, 2014 for purposes of the second-half discount.  If you have any questions regarding the status of your personal or real estate taxes, please call our office at 304-357-0210, or visit our website: www.kanawhasheriff.us.  

Payments can now be made online via our website www.kanawhasheriff.us.  There is a convenience fee for use of a credit card; however, you can pay via online via an e-check at no charge.  
For more information regarding this release, you can contact the Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office at 357-0216.
